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Dear Clients, Partners and Friends,  

 
Below you will find the 7th Newsletter (Newsflash) for this 
year informing you briefly about actual security situation 
in Iraq (Mosul area):  

 
As the political and safety situation has been changed 
dramandously within the previous hours, with imme-
diate effect no transportation is possible from the KRG 
southbound into the Iraqi territory passing the city of 
Mosul nor passing Kirkuk area. 
 
All movements should be stopped for a couple of days 
until the situation of the area around Mosul.  
Is clear and all military forces release the roads south-
bound again. 
 
So far, all transportation via Trebil, Baghdad airport 
or Basrah / Umm Qassar are not yet effected from the 
military intervention in the area around Mosul. 
 
Thank you for your attention.  
Yours faithfully, 
 
M.G. International Transports GmbH 


